
Public Hearing Notice 
 
The Clarke County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing in the Berryville 
Clarke County Government Center Main Meeting Room, 101 Chalmers Court, 2nd Floor, 
Berryville, VA, on Tuesday, July 20, 2021, at 6:30 pm to hear public comments on the 
following matters: 
 
PH 2021-09: Budget Amendments to the Approved FY 22 Budget: The Clarke County 
Board of Supervisors intends to amend the FY 2022 budget. The budget amendments 
include the receipt and expenditure of federal Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery 
Funds in the amount of $2,839,569; receipt and expenditure of federal Elementary and 
Secondary School Emergency Relief funds in the amount of $1,270,045 to Clarke County 
Public Schools; receipt and expenditure of federal IDEA American Rescue Funds in the 
amount of $99,546.60 to Clarke County Public Schools; and expenditure of conservation 
easement funds in the amount of $584,500 ($292,250 from Natural Resource 
Conservation Service, $121,875 from Virginia Land Conservation Fund, $85,187.50 from 
Virginia Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, and $85,187.50 from County 
fund balance). 
 
Information regarding the above matter is available to the public in Clarke County 
Administration. Any person desiring to speak on the above matters should appear at the 
appointed time and place. Written copies of statements are requested but not required. 
Clarke County does not discriminate on the basis of handicapped status in admission to 
its programs and activities. Accommodations will be made for handicapped persons upon 
prior request. 

Chris Boies – County Administrator 
 

 

 
 

ADVERTISE: The Winchester Star July 12, 2021 
 

INVOICE: Attention: Brianna Taylor 
Clarke County Board of Supervisors 
101 Chalmers Court, Suite B, Berryville, VA 
22611 
 

 

Contact: Brianna Taylor 540-955-5175 
btaylor@clarkecounty.gov 
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